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Chipping Christmas Fair





Thank you to all the children and their families who came to support us at the Christmas fair on Saturday and a big thank you to everyone who helped out on our stall – it was a great team effort. The children made an amazing £130 by making and selling their enterprise goodies. There are a few things left to buy so please bring any spare change to assembly on Friday at 2.30pm. The children will be selling them again.  


Also, a big thank you to Rebecca Hargreaves who organised the fair and is sharing the proceeds between the two schools. She will hopefully be coming into assembly on Friday to present the school with the money and we will take the opportunity to thank her for all her hard work.





Netball Skills Wed 6th December





Unfortunately, we will have to cancel the netball skills competition that was being held at Preston College on Wednesday 6th December due to there being not enough parents being able to help pick up children. We do try on most occasions to bring back children to a convenient location but on this occasion we are struggling due to other  commitments that the staff have.  





Whole School Mass





We will all be going to Mass this Thursday 7th Dec at 9.30am if you would like to join us. 





School Nativity





The school nativity is next Thursday, 14th Dec in school at 2pm and 6.30pm. Please can the children be back in school in the evening no earlier than 6.10pm and no later than 6.20pm. The children may leave early after the afternoon performance if they have parental permission.


Please can you ensure that costumes are brought into school by next Monday, 11th Dec.


Unfortunately, the parish nativity is not taking place this year but we are looking into alternatives for next year – watch this space!!





Christmas Jumper Day





�





We are again taking part in ‘Christmas Jumper Day’ for Save the Children on Friday, 15th Dec. The children can come to school in non-uniform as long as they have something festive on for a donation of £1 each.





Chipping Community Church Carol Service





On Sunday, 17th December at 7pm, it is the carol service for the churches in Chipping and this year it is being held at St. Mary’s. Our children will be performing alongside Brabin’s children and they will be singing, ‘It was on a Starry Night’ At the present time, we have had replies from 15 children. We will send out the letter to the children who have not replied just in case they have lost their letters.





More Diary Dates





Tuesday 19th – Christmas Party (non-uniform)


Wednesday 20th – Christmas Dinner (Secret Santa)


Thursday 21st – Carols around the tree 12.30pm and early finish at 1.30pm


Friday 22nd – INSET day 








